
 

 

May 20, 2025 
 

Jake Hill 
CEO & CoFounder 
Hill Beverage Co LLC 
San Antonio, Texas 
jake@hillbeverageco.com 
210-776-6548 
 

Re:​ Withdrawal of Proposition 65 Notice of Violation,  
​ California Attorney General No. 2024-05020 
  

Dear Mr. Hill: 
  

I hope this finds you well.  Thank you for your notarized affidavit. In 
view of your sworn representations, Proposition 65 Notice of Violation No. 
2024-05020 will be withdrawn.  Accordingly, you can consider this matter 
closed.  Thank you for your cooperation. 
  

 Very truly yours, 

Omar Figueroa 
Omar Figueroa, Esq. 

7770 Healdsburg Ave., Sebastopol, CA, 95472 
T: (707) 829-0215 | F: (707) 827-8538 
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